
MILES SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

THE NOVEMBER ISSUE

SCHOOL NEWS, UPDATES,  RESOURCES,  AND ANNOUCEMENTS

Welcome Parents to Our
Newsletter!

What's in this
month's issue:

PARENT SAY YES
SURVEY - 2HAPPY OCTOBER MILES PARENTS! WE WILL BE

HAVING A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER WHERE
SCHOOL INFORMATION AND PARENT NEWS WILL
BE SHARED! WE WILL BE SHARING RESOURCES,

HIGHLIGHTING STUDENTS AND STAFF, AND
MAKING SURE WE ARE CONNECTING WITH

PARENTS! IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT ANY
OF THE INFORMATION SHARED PLEASE REACH

OUT TO US HERE AT MILES!

MEDIA CENTER HIGHLIGHTS-
3

SCHOOL NEWS -4 & 5

RESOURCES- 6-8

ADMINISTRATION NEWS 
AND IMPORTANT DATES-9



Say Yes Parent Survey! 

IT IS NOW  SURVEY SEASON!!
COMPLETE THE SAY YES FAMILY SURVEY TO HELP CONNECT
YOUR CHILD AND FAMILY WITH IMPORTANT FREE SERVICES

AND PROGRAMS. YOU WILL NEED YOUR STUDENT'S ID
NUMBER AND BIRTHDAY!!

HTTPS://CLEVELAND.SYTEPPS.ORG/#/LOGIN

YOU CAN CLICK THE LINK ABOVE OR GO TO
SAYYESCLEVELAND.ORG AND CLICK "TAKE THE

FAMILY SURVEY"
-CLICK PARENT/GUARDIAN

-ENTER YOUR CHILD'S BIRTHDAY AND
STUDENT ID NUMBER



PLEASE COMPLETE ONE SURVERY FOR EACH CHILD (PLEASE REACH OUT TO MS. NIKKOLE ROBINSON

IF YOU HAVE ISSUES OR QUESTIONS 

IF YOU COMPELTE THE SURVEY YOU WILL HAVE A CHANCE TO WIN A $500 GIFT CARD. WINNERS WILL BE
ANNOUNCED IN THE UPCOMING WEEKS !



Community Career Center
Highlights 

The media center is now open for
scholars to come down, read and
checkout books. Our Community
College and Career Center
specialist, Ms. Laster is hosting a
challenge for which classroom can
read the most books. They will
receive a Walking Taco Party.
Encourage your student to read,
read, read! 

NOVEMBER MONTH
AWARENESS 

CHILDREN'S BOOK WEEK 

WORLD KINDNESS DAY NOV
13TH 

PICTURE BOOK MONTH 
FAMILY LITERACY DAY NOV.

1ST 

(NOV 7TH- 13TH) 
HTTPS://EVERYCHILDAREADER.

NET/CBW/ 



NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH 

GOOD NUTRITION MONTH 

NOVEL WRITING MONTH 









8th Grade News and Opportunities 

MILES SUPPPORT STAFF AND MIDDLE SCHOOL TEACHERS HAVE BEEN
CREATING EXPOSURE OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE 8TH STUDENTS TO HELP
THEM DECIDE WHICH HIGH SCHOOL THEY WANT TO ATTEND. STUDENTS
HAVE BEEN VISITED BY EAST TECH HIGH SCHOOL AND DAVIS AEROSPACE

HIGH SCHOOL TO HEAR ABOUT OPPORTUNITIES AND PROGRAMS THEY
OFFER TO HIGH STUDENTS.  

STUDENTS VISIT EAST TECH NOV. 10TH
JOHN ADAMS AT MILES NOV. 17TH 

LINCOLN WEST AT MILES NOV. 18TH
HIGH SCHOOL CHOICE FAIR DAY FOR MILES STUDENTS- DEC. 1ST

8TH GRADE PARENT PORTAL NIGHT- DEC 8TH (DETAILS TBA)  

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES:



NEWS FROM MR. T !

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM
OFFERED TO STUDENTS DURING 0 & 9 PERIOD.

PARTICIPANTS WILL RECEIVE A FREE CAVS
TSHIRT. SEE MR. T, GYM TEACHER FOR MORE

DETAILS!!



Resources 

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE WANTING TO GET THEIR
GED? SEEDS OF LITERACY OFFERS FREE SERVICES!



Resources 

THIS AGENCY HELPS FAMILIES WHO HAVE CHILDREN
THAT ARE ADOPTED OR IN THE CARE OF FAMILY

MEMBERS GET CONNECTED WITH NEEDED SERVICES
AND SUPPORTS. YOU CAN VISIT THE WEBSITE LINK

ABOVE OR CONTACT MS. NIKKOLE, FAMILY SUPPORT
SERVICES IF YOU WOULD LIKE A REFERRAL. 

https://ohiokan.jfs.ohio.gov/our-program/



Resources 



IMPORTANT CMSD DATES AND HOLIDAYS!

NOVEMBER IS FAMILY ENGAGEMENT MONTH-PARENTS CONNECT WITH

TEACHERS AND SUPPORT STAFF TO STAY INVOLVED IN YOUR STUDENT'S

EDUCAITON !

NOV 6. DAYLIGHT SAVINGS END SET CLOCKS BACK ONE HOUR!

NOV 8. ELECTION DAY (NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS)

NOV 11TH. VETERANS DAY (FACILITIES CLOSED)

NOV 23RD-25TH THANKSGIVING BREAK (FACILITIES CLOSED)

NOV 28TH HIGH SCHOOL CHOICE PORTAL OPENS 

NOV 30TH CMSD HIGH SCHOOL FAIR FROM 5-7PM AT EAST PROFESSIONAL

BUILDING 

1349 E. 79TH STREET CLEVELAND, OH 44103



HELLO MILES SCHOOL COMMUNITY,

WE WANT TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION IN OUR ACADEMIC FESTIVAL
LAST MONTH, AS WELL AS OUR PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES. WE ARE PLANNING

A CHAT & CHEW FOR THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17TH AT 10:00 A.M. THIS IS AN
OPPORTUNITY FOR US TO SPEAK DIRECTLY TO YOU ABOUT THINGS THAT IMPACT

INSTRUCTION AT YOUR CHILD'S SCHOOL AS WELL AS AN OPPORTUNITY FOR YOU TO
ASK QUESTIONS THAT WILL HELP YOU TO BETTER UNDERSTAND THE POLICIES AND

THE VISION OF THE SCHOOL.  YOUR PARTICIPATION IS VITAL TO THE SUCCESS OF
OUR SCHOLARS, AND WE HOPE TO SEE YOU HERE. 

THANKSGIVING BREAK IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER AND THERE ARE ALSO TWO
OTHER DAYS THAT STUDENTS WILL BE OUT OF SCHOOL (NOVEMBER 8TH AND 11TH).  

THAT IS A TOTAL OF FIVE DAYS DURING THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER WITHOUT
INSTRUCTION.  THIS MEANS THAT WE MUST ENCOURAGE OUR CHILDREN TO TAKE

FULL ADVANTAGE OF THE REST OF THEIR DAYS IN SCHOOL.  SPEAK WITH CHILDREN
ABOUT REMAINING ENGAGED AND GIVING A MAXIMUM EFFORT WHILE IN SCHOOL.  WE

ENCOURAGE PARENTS TO CHECK UP ON SCHOLARS SO THAT THEY KNOW THAT YOU
EXPECT NOTHING LESS THAN THEIR ABSOLUTE BEST. 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17TH AT 10:00. 

PRINCIPAL JAMES





